
 

 

          December 25, 2017 
FIELDS CORPORATION 

NewsRelease                                                                     

FIELDS CORPORATION (Head office: Shibuya-ku, Tokyo; President & COO: Tetsuya Shigematsu) 

announces the nationwide release of a new machine, “Pachinko GANTZ EXTRA.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The machine is scheduled for delivery in February 2018 to pachinko halls throughout Japan. 

 

 
©HIROYA OKU/SHUEISHA  ©HIROYA OKU/SHUEISHA,GANTZ:O Project  

The manufacturer is OK Co., Ltd. The seller is FIELDS CORPORATION. *Unauthorized reproduction or usage is strictly prohibited. 

(Reference)  

The official GANTZ :O website can be found at: http://gantzo.jp/ (Japanese language only) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Launch of New Pachinko Machine 
“Pachinko GANTZ EXTRA” 

For inquiries or further information please contact 

Corporate Communications Office, FIELDS CORPORATION 

Shibuya Garden Tower, 16-17 Nampeidai-cho, Shibuya-ku, Tokyo 150-0036 

Tel.: +81-3-5784-2109 Email：koho@fields.biz 


